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I just heard about the proposed rule to allow judges to dismiss charges brought against
someone by the prosecutor or a mere whim of a judge. This is ridiculous, especially
considering the crimes occurring in WA. The Supreme Court seems to want to make the courts
judge, jury, and prosecutor. We have prosecutors for a reason. I firmly believe this proposal
should be abandoned, or if it goes forward, the Supreme Court Justices should all be recalled
immediately. The people need to have someone representing them in court, and this is not the
Court that expects to be impartial and not another advocate for the accused.
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